
  

 
 

   
 

Wednesday 13th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
As you will know your child is entitled to Free School Meals and this week you were 

offered a food parcel in lieu of these meals.  
 

We have yet to be informed of an official Government food voucher scheme during 
this period of school closure, however, are in a position to offer interim vouchers from 
next week.  

 
We will use the information you provided us with for the Christmas voucher system, 

unless you contact us to let us know of any changes. Please ensure the email 

address you have provided is your personal address and not one that people from 

outside your family group can access.  

 
Please email at office@stgprimary.org if you need to contact us regarding this 

matter.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Clare Snape 

Head of School   
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